
  The White Earth Tribal Historic Preservation Office and the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation (MnDOT) are seeking between 4 and 12 community members interested in 

participating in an introductory training to responsible cultural resource identification and the 
archaeological survey process.  

The training will include skills development and observation of survey work along TH 200. 

Tentative Dates: June 22nd through July 13th   

(Please Note: Dates subject to change due to COVID-19 health precautions) 

Participants must be willing to commit to attending a minimum of five consecutive days.  

 

For more information or to sign up please contact the White Earth THPO at: 
jaime.arsenault@whiteearth-nsn.gov    

Interested in Archaeological Survey Training? 


